

<u>Cancellation of</u> <u>the 36th Anniversary Celebration and</u> Annual Prize Presentation Dinner

Due to ongoing concerns regarding the Novel Coronavirus and the Hong Kong Department of Health's recommendation to:

"Reduce social contact to protect yourself and others: stay at home as far as possible; stay away from crowded places; work from home if feasible; avoid social gatherings; do not shake hands when meeting other people; and avoid meal gatherings."

Club Management has decided to cancel the 2019 Anniversary Celebration and Annual Prize Presentation Dinner.

All players who were selected for the 2019 event will have automatic entry into the 2020 Anniversary Celebration and Annual Prize Presentation Dinner scheduled for Saturday, December 12th, 2020.

We thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Club Management

Posting: date: 14th February 2020 Removal date: 29 February 2020

Ref: GC/Notice/06/20